Pelican Isle Property Owners Association
Open Board Meeting
February 20, 2021

The decision was made to cancel the February 20, 2021 Open
Board Meeting due to the COVID-19. This is in the best interest of the
board, officers and property owners. o
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Join us for the next meeting
March 20, 2021
COVID-19 permitting



